

2 July, 2022

Dear Parent,

The school resumes after the summer vacation on 4 July, 2022. Kindly adhere to the school timing.

Timing - 7:10 am. to 1:30 pm.

 For the convenience of all, you are requested to park your vehicles in the bylanes near the school or just adjacent to the school boundary wall (only in one line). Please do not park any vehicle towards the "Imperial Residency" side of the road.

Looking forward to team work of Sheilingites (parents, students and staff) in avoiding any traffic jam after school.

 Please make note the students are strictly not allowed to bring mobile phones to school.

With regards,

Ms. Vanita Mehrotra

PRINCIPAL

Wear Masks, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene